Beydler, Van

Subject: Actual Cost Database New Site is Now Functional
Attachments: User's Manual SharePoint Cost Database_Oct2019.pdf

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 9:00 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: RE: Actual Cost Database New Site is Now Functional

Good morning. Below is an email with the attachment from Ms. Lauren Cartwright in reference to the New Actual Cost
Database.

Thank you,
Soil and Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.
Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.

All:

The new Actual Cost Database is now migrated and functional. You can access the database with the following link:
https://sharepoint.fsa.usda.net/states/missouri/actualcost/default.aspx

Attached is a User’s Manual to assist users to navigate the new database. However, | am available if needed to provide
additional training or answer questions that might come up as staff start to use the new site.

Thank you to our FSA partner Steve Niemeyer for developing the new database site and working to make sure it has a
similar feel as the old site.

If you have any question or concerns please let me know.

Lowmren

Lauren Cartwright

Agricultural Economist/MO EQIP Program Coordinator
Natural Resources Conservation Service

US Department of Agriculture

601 Business Loop 70W, Suite 250

Columbia, MO 65203

(573) 876-9415

Stay Connected with NRCS Missouri
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